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Welcome back to school and I 

trust that you all had a lovely 

half term. For once, the     

weather was kind and I’m sure 

that you were able to get out and 

about. On Monday, it was nice to see the    

children all looking rested and happy to be 

back at school ready for Maths Week. During 

the week, the children have taken part in lots 

of Maths activities and the buzz around the 

school has been one of excitement. Thank you 

to all of the staff who have planned the      

creative activities for the children; they have 

really enjoyed it.  

Bags2School Collection 

Thank you to everyone who brought in 

bags of  clothes and other household 

items for the Bags2School collection. 

We had lots of donations and in return we will 

receive a cheque for £184.80 that will be used 

for buying new resources for learning. We 

hope to do another collection in the summer as 

it has proved to be so successful. Thank you so 

much. The money will go towards much needed 

equipment. 

Class Assemblies 

This week we have celebrated two class        

assemblies. Well done to Hazel and Oak      

classes for sharing their work with the school 

and parents. It was so lovely to see how more 

confident the children are and how proud they 

are of their work and achievements. They have 

been a lovely start to the half term.  

School Photographs 

This week the proofs of the 

school photographs were sent 

home. Please return all orders and 

payment by Tuesday 14th  November to your 

child’s class teacher or the school office.  

Welcome 

This week we welcome Maisy to Beech class. I 

hope that you have enjoyed your first week 

and that you will be very happy here.  

Year 6 Residential to Marchants Hill 

Next week, Cedar class will spend the week 

at the PGL outdoor activity centre at 

Marchants Hill. This is the first ever         

residential trip at Bartons and so we would 

like to wish them all, including the staff who 

are going, a  brilliant time. Please come back 

in one piece - staff too! 

New Governors 

I am pleased to welcome three new Governors 

to the Governing Body. Welcome to Chris   

Barratt and Tracey Jehu who are new Parent 

Governors and to Vivienne Argent who is a 

Community Governor. They join a dedicated 

and enthusiastic team of Governors who work 

very closely with the school. We are still 

seeking a Clerk to the Governing Body and so 

if you are interested in this part-time paid 

role then please ask at the school office for 

further information.  

Remembrance Poppies 

Poppies and other items for            

remembrance are now on sale in 

school. They will be taken to each 

class daily so if you would like your child/ren 

to have one then please send in your donation 

in a named purse or envelope.  

Elm Class 

This week, a photograph of our new Reception 

class are featured in the ‘starting school’   

section of the Bognor Observer newspaper.  

This is a lovely memento and marks an        

important milestone for parents. Make sure 

that you get a copy to keep!  

Film Night 

Thank you to everyone who came to Film 

Night last term and to all the helpers. We 

raised £278.20 which is a brilliant total.  
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